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Don’t Raise Energy Costs — Oppose House Bill 3055A

HB 3055A will increase energy bills by shifting the costs of small-scale solar and battery
development to utility customers.

HB 3055A requires utilities to purchase energy from a greater number of small-scale solar

projects at much higher prices, while not ensuring the projects benefit customers or meet utility
system needs.

It also allows these projects to be paired with battery storage, which presents many new issues
that need to be carefully studied by the Oregon Public Utility Commission (OPUC).

This bill undermines the OPUC’s ability to protect customers from excessive costs. The
Legislature should not remove the authority of the OPUC to better manage these issues.

Oregon customers will be impacted if HB 3055A passes. The rate impacts could be considerable.

Vote NO on HB 3055A.
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